I would like to thank the panel and Steve Entin for the positive review of a consumption based  tax system.  I believe a consumption based tax system is the fairest system possible.  I hope the panel will continue to view a consumption based system in a positive light.  Changing our system to consumption based will put America back in the top 10 economically free countries, and America should always be a leader when it comes to economic freedom.

Best regards,

Chris Oliver

